San Diego Trip 2009
by Corky Warfield Justice

Bob and | stayed at our time share in San Diego from Mar 30 thru April 3rd. We had a
wonderful time and the weather was a little on the cool side and breezy, but very nice. The best
part of our trip was that we got to spend some fun time with Walt and Janice Ashborn. We had
dinner with them the night we arrived and the next two days they were kind enough to be our
personal tour guides.
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Bob & Corky — Pt. Loma Lightoe

L-R: Walt Ashborn, Janice Quick Ashborn, Bob
Justice & Corky Warfield Justice — Pt. Loma, CA

On Tuesday we went to Pt Loma and viewed the museum, light house, and statue (that's us in
front of it) and walked around the grounds. We then went down to San Diego Bay and walked
along the inlet near a small pier. We were relaxing and watching the birds, people, boats, etc
when a large grey object surfaced in front of us. Then a few minutes later it surfaced again and
blew water... we were surprised to see that it was a "wayward" whale that had adopted the bay
for the last three weeks. His name was "Diego" - pretty original huh? As of this writing | don't
know if he's still there or had finally decided to go back to bigger waters. This was definitely
one of the high lights of our trip.



Then on Wednesday we went to Balboa Park and checked out the museums and grounds there.
It was absolutely beautiful. We went to the Art Museum, Botanical Gardens (they had a
beautiful Koi pond) and to the Air Museum. If any of you decide to go to San Diego, make this
stop a must. Some of the museums are free and others have a nominal fee. It can very easily be
an all-day trip.

Thursday was our kick back day and we just relaxed and thought about our trip home the next
day and what a terrific time we had with Janice and Walt. Thanks again guys.

Well, we've been home now for three weeks, getting the yard back into shape etc. We are
starting to pack for our next trip the 1st week of May. We are headed to South Lake Tahoe for
our annual "Birthday" get away, which will just about do it for travels until next fall.

Hope everyone has a safe, fun summer. We're looking forward to hearing about your travels and
activities over the summer in the newsletter.

Corky & Bob Justice



